
Mike Perry wrote: 

��I am not sure if you got my message I sent back in response to the below. ��I have to 
tell you how disappointing it was to receive the below, on a Sunday, as I was 
sitting at my son's Freshman entrance ceremony into college.  

��It has been over three years since Indymac was seized by the FDIC and in that 
time I have received over 200 emails from former employees.....100% of them, 
until yours, thankful for my efforts and their time at Indymac.  

��I know I never lied to anyone about Indymac or its prospects.....I am an honest, 
straight shooter. You may have been promised certain things by other Indymac 
employees......that did not come true, but they did not come true because people 
lied, but because the world changed.....we had the worst financial crisis in history.  

��Fannie and Freddie failed and the entire financial system would have failed if 
governments around the world had not stepped in and helped. Unfortunately, 
Indymac was NOT too big to fail.....just like your previous employer NetBank. 

��I did everything in my power to keep Indymac safe and sound and protect jobs and 
I went down with the ship. I know that no one could have done more than I.  

��You were an employee for just 18 months....during the worst time....from February 
2007 until July 2008. You are a young man. It is time to let it go and move on with 
your life....that is what I am trying to do.  

Best, mike �� 

 

On 08/21/11 11:16 AM, wrote: 

 �-------------------- � 

Mike: 

 ��I was part of the sales force at IMB that was treated like SHIT the last 6 +/- 
months as the boat was sinking.  

Thank you for all the lies and broken promises.......................  

���- 

 


